
Dear Valued Client, 

We are excited to announce that we will be transitioning to a new platform to enhance your 

experience with our services. This upgrade will bring you improved features, better performance, 

and higher security. 

The transition will take place on [Date]. During this time, you may experience temporary service 

interruptions. We will ensure that the migration process is as smooth as possible. 

We appreciate your understanding and support in this endeavor. If you have any questions or 

concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to our customer service team at [Contact 

Information]. 

Thank you for your continued partnership. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Position] 


